NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, may 11, 2017
Southington, Lincoln College of New England
Present: Rob Melillo (presiding), Bill Scalise, Carol Wilkas, Monica Brase, Mark Hill and Margaret Mayr
1. Treasurer’s Report:  There is less than $705.84 in the checking account. Current paid membership includes:  Windsor, Farmington, Killingly, Newtown, Bethel, Wallingford, West Hartford, Southington, and Waterbury – Enlightenment. There are still some outstanding payments from the November PD day.
2. Secretary’s Report:  Notes from last meeting were reviewed and accepted.
3. STARS: The April 28, at ALTA in Southington filled in all the details for the jobs of the STARS at the conference. Mark will have the conference program completed this week with all of the STARS and judges on it. Mark will contact Sen. Markley for the proclamation. Carol will again order Subway Lunches and breakfast snacks so we need a count at the beginning of next week. Bill also mentioned that if you want to receive certificates on the day of the conference you must have you registrations in by May 15 otherwise you can get your certificates at the June CAASP Meeting. Also let him know if some the students are going to present together in the same time slot to prevent scheduling them in multiple slots on Friday. We have 3 Judges from Bill, Corinne and Lincoln and 1 Judge from Mark. Please get their names to Bill ASAP so they will have their assignments Friday morning. If anyone knows of other potential judges please let us know.  Lisa Olsen form Southington will be working on the brochure. The theme of the conference this year is: Your Life Is Your message To The World-Make Sure It Is Inspiring
4. SDE Alternative Schools Committee Next Steps:  Rob and Bill will attend the last meeting to review the recommendations of the committee on May 25. We have not seen the final draft yet.
5. Potential Alternative Ed Workshop:  Rob mentioned the possibility of hosting a workshop as part of a September meeting that would feature a speaker and information about a specific topic. Bill suggested a workshop on Google Sites and Goggle Classroom that more programs seem to be using and suggested Mike Vose as presenter. Mark will check on a larger site possibly the Southington Elks. Corinne suggested multiple levels for the workshop to accommodate beginners and advanced users. Rob would like to see this as a workshop/social that could lead to preparations for the November Professional Development Day.
6. Upcoming Meetings: The next meeting will be June 8, 2017 at Outriggers in Stratford. This will be the last meeting of the year and dinner will be ordered for all participants. If you are interested in hosting a CAASP meeting next year please let us know. Rob would like to continue to get more people involved at the monthly meetings and grow our membership. 
